

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

I am sorry that I didn't get around to writting you sooner because I have been busy. I just work part time at KAVI and don't have to much time to write letters. I would like to thank you for the tape you sent me.

You said you wanted the names of the ones who sent me letters well here they are, Bruce Reynolds of Warrensburg Mo. and Paul Hart of Ft. Worth Texas. Those were the only two besides you I guess that heard the test.

As far as me setting up a DX test for KBZZ, well I don't work there any more so I can't do that. You will have to write them a letter if you want to DX them.

Thank You Yery Much Fred Fleischacker Chief Engineer KAVI